
122 S. W. 7th Street 
Topeka, KS 66603 

Mark A. Bruce, Superintendent 

September 9, 2016 

John E. Harvell 
108 East Cedar 
Olathe, Ks. 66061 

RE: Invoice# H000563649 (Kelsey Conrad); Challenge Review 

To Mr. John E. Harvell: 

Phone: (785) 296-6800 
Fax: (785) 296-5956 

www.kansashighwaypatrol.org 

Sam Brownback, Governor 

This letter is to inform you that your challenge concerning invoice #H00056~ 649 is denied the invoice 
remains valid and provides information for payment of the fines due. If yot are dissatisfied with this 
outcome, please be advised that you have the right to an administrative hearing with the Kansas 
Corporation Commission. 

Your request for hearing must be made in writing, setting forth the specific grounds upon which relief is 
sought. Hearing requests shall be sent to the Kansas Highway Patrol at the address listed above and 
must be received within fifteen days from the date of this letter. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this inspection report. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
CHRISTOPHER J. TURNER, Captain 
Troop I, Topeka 

CT: nd 


